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Dussindale Primary School shares the sense of loss felt by the entire country at the sad 
passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. During the period of national mourning, we 
will be pausing our social media output and minimising our communication as a mark of re-
spect.  

The DFE have confirmed the official date of the State Funeral is 19th September 2022. 
This day will be a bank holiday and settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday 
should close on this day as a mark of respect. Therefore Dussindale Primary School will 
close on Monday 19th September and pupils will return on Tuesday 20th September.  

 

 
Year 1 participating in 
‘Drop Everything and 

Read’ time. 
 

 
 
 

Year 2 explored paint 
brushes in their out-
door area to create 
emotion blobs based 
on the text Tilda 
Tries.   

 
Year 3 made their own patterns 

with cubes and then  gave a friend 
instructions on how to make their 

pattern.  
 
 

 



 

 

Letter from a Year 6 pupil to King 
Charles III following the sad news of 
the Queen passing.  

 

 

School Lunches 

Please order your child’s school lunch, via Pupil Asset, a week in advance.  Choices are:  
Week beginning 19th September 2022 (order on Pupil Asset by 12th September 2022) 

School closed for 
State  

Funeral 
Pre booked meals 
will be cancelled 

   

Week beginning 26th September 2022 (order on Pupil Asset by 19th September 2022) 

COVID 19 

Current guidance is if an adult tests positive for COVID they must self isolate for five 
days and if a child  tests positive they must self isolate for three days.  Both must have a 
normal temperature before they return to everyday activities.  

 

We have expanded the range of music tuition available to pupils this year to 
include guitars for Years 4 to 6. If your child would like to learn either vio-
lin, viola, flute, saxophone, clarinet, guitar please contact using the following 
email address:  
- office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk for violin, viola, flute, saxophone or clarinet 
- musicejb@outlook.com for guitar 
- jessedwardsmusicteacher@gmail.com for piano 



 

Mr Peterson, a parent of a pupil in Year 6 is kindly organising an 80’s themed disco for pu-
pils in Key Stage 2 with re-
freshments included on 
Friday 23rd September, 
6—9 pm. 

Tickets are £5 per child 
and parents/carers should 
use Pupil Asset to book and 
pay for their child’s at-
tendance. All funds will go 
to Dussindale Primary 
School.    

If you would like to assist 
with this event, please 
email office-ds@yare-
edu.org.uk 

 

 

 
 

Monday 12th —Thursday 15th September — New Year R start in groups 
Friday 16th September — All of Year R in school 
                                      — Guitar lessons start 
Monday 19th September — School closed for Queen Elizabeth II State Funeral 
Wednesday 21st September — Violin/viola lessons start 
Thursday 22nd September — Year 6 open evening at Notre Dame High School 
Friday 23rd September — Key Stage 2 80’s School Disco 6-9pm 
Monday 26th September — Harvest Festival 
Thursday 29th September — Year 6 open evening at Thorpe St. Andrew High School 
Tuesday 4th October — 10am Prospective Year R Open Morning 
Wednesday 12th October — Flu vaccinations 
Thursday 13th October — Individual and sibling photos 
Wednesday 19th October — 11am Prospective Year R Open Morning 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st October — Assessment Week 


